

Letters, telegrams, etc.—Continued

Kearns, Hon. Carroll D., a Representative, etc.—Continued

McDowell, Hon. Harris B., Jr., a Representative in Congress from the State of Delaware:

“Efforts To Obtain the Support of President Eisenhower and Vice President Nixon for the Preservation of the Historic Buildings Near the White House Were Without Success, Citizens Committee Declares; Senator Kennedy’s Bill Would Save Buildings for Cultural Purposes,” article in the Congressional Record of September 2, 1960.....	Page 225
“It Would Be an Act of Folly To Destroy the Dolly Madison House and the Other Historic Buildings Near the White House,” article in the appendix of the Congressional Record of April 12, 1960.....	223
“Memorial to ‘March King’—House Bill To Preserve Sousa Home Would Block Capitol Hill Expansion,” article in Washington Post.....	194
“More About Saving the Metropolitan,” article in the New York Herald Tribune.....	198
“Music and Public Education,” by Finis E. Engleman, executive secretary, American Association of School Administrators.....	176
“Musical Congressman Attacks Corner on Arts,” article by Ruth Montgomery in the Baltimore American of May 7, 1961.....	205
“Nationwide Support Is Growing for Legislation To Preserve the Historic Buildings on Lafayette Square in the Nation’s Capital, Introduced by President Kennedy Last Year and by Senators John Sherman Cooper, Wayne Morse, and Carroll D. Kearns This Year,” article appearing in the appendix of the Congressional Record of March 29, 1961.....	196
Notes on a speech to be delivered in the House of Representatives, by.....	199
“Our Belasco Theater Deserves a Break,” article by Day Thorpe, in the Washington Star of May 8, 1960.....	246
“Shakespeare Fete Planned,” article by Amelia Young, in the Evening Star of March 17, 1961.....	212
“Subsidy Makes Sense,” by Hope Stoddard, associate editor, International Musician.....	255
“Texas Puts Its Brand on Washington,” article by Karl E. Meyer, in the Harper’s magazine, November 1960.....	238
Text of House Joint Resolution 386, designating the first week of May each year as “National Music Week”.....	175
Text of H.R. 4348, to establish a Commission on the Cultural Resources in the Nation’s Capital, by Hon. Adam C. Powell..	190
Text of Senate bills:	
S. 3128, by Senator Murray.....	228
S. 3229, by Senator Douglas.....	228
S. 3279, by Senator Morse.....	229
S. 3280, by Senator Kennedy.....	229
S. 3403, by Senator Humphrey.....	230
“The Beautiful Belasco Rates Prompt Attention,” by Paul Hume, in the Washington Post of June 12, 1960.....	245
“The Canada Council,” article by Eric McLean, music editor, Montreal Star, in the Saturday Review of May 1961.....	250
“The Candidates and the Arts,” article appearing in the Saturday Review, October 29, 1960.....	170
“The First 100 Days in the Arts,” in Congressional Record of May 3, 1961.....	181
“The John Philip Sousa Home in Nation’s Capital Now Threatened With Destruction by Officials Inspired by Proposed Razing of Historic Buildings on Lafayette Square,” article appearing in appendix of Congressional Record of May 9, 1961....	191
“The Texans vs. Lafayette Square,” by Drew Pearson, in the Washington Post, July 1, 1960.....	244
Two letters to Hon. Stewart L. Udall, Secretary of the Interior....	285
“Washington’s Lafayette Square Under Siege,” article in the New York Times of May 22, 1960.....	242